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There is no benefit to anyone in this bill. This bill does not address any specific issue. 

There are many of us elders unable to stand on line to vote. Disabled people too. 

Working people would have to leave work, go before or after work, and stand in line. 

For what? Who or what is satisfied with this requirement? The history of mail-in 

voting in Oregon and other states who use it is clear. More people vote. Fraud is rare, 

if at all. People can lives their lives without choosing  between voting in person or not 

voting at all. The paranoia about non-citizen voting is just that. It’s rare. Not a 

problem. So what is the point? I fear this is more voter suppression. 


